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2 September 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

ONE LIFE 

 

I am delighted to tell you about ONE LIFE, a brand new Personal Development Programme we are 

introducing across school. 

 

ONE LIFE has been designed to develop physical, social and mental fitness in children. Our young 

people are growing up in an increasingly challenging world and now, more than ever, we need to ensure 

that they know how to build their physical, mental and social fitness, so that they can live their ‘ONE 

LIFE’ well. 

 

There are two elements to the programme: 

 

1. A daily Morning Routine which takes place as soon as the children arrive on a morning (we will be 
starting this tomorrow) 

2. A weekly lesson that focuses upon different aspects of physical, social and emotional fitness (this 
will begin in November, straight after the October Half Term) 

 

Before we finish for the October Half term, you will receive a Newsletter/video to inform you about what 

your children will be learning in their ONE LIFE lessons. This will continue for every half term and will 

enable you to have conversations with your children about their ONE LIFE journey and consolidate key 

messages at home. 

 

In the meantime, take a look at the Morning Routine information overleaf so you are familiar with how this 

looks in school. Hopefully, your children will enjoy telling you about their Morning Routine and start to 

benefit from it as it becomes embedded. If you would like to see and hear how it works in another school 

please click here to watch the video.  

 

Today, I led a whole school assembly to introduce the morning routine to the children hopefully they will 

be able to tell you all about this. All doors will continue to have a member of staff to greet the children in 

the morning.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kate Woodcock 

Deputy Headteacher 

  

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://vimeo.com/1096938340/8aebc0cef9?share=copy


 
 

  

 


